Powell's Valley Water District

31 ADAMS RIDGE ROAD ● P.O. BOX 550 ● CLAY CITY, KENTUCKY 40312 ● 606 663-5870 THIS INSTITUTION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER AND PROVIDER

The Powell's Valley Water District Board of Commissioners held their regular monthly meeting at the district office located 31 Adams Ridge Rd on Monday September 12, 2022 at 9:00 am.

Chairman Stephen Everman, Commissioner Babe Howard, Secretary/Treasurer Paul Shawn Skidmore, Superintendent Kendell Knox, Bookkeeper Ashley Hood.

Chairman Stephen Everman brought meeting to order.

Ashley Hood presented the July 2022 sewer financial information for review. Motion was made to accept the July 2022 sewer financial information by Secretary/Treasurer Paul Shawn Skidmore second Commissioner Babe Howard.

Ashley Hood presented the August 2022 Financial information and the August 2022 minutes for review. Motion was made to accept the August 2022 financial information and the August 2022 minutes by Secretary/Treasurer Paul Shawn Skidmore second Commissioner Babe Howard.

Ashley Hood stated the district has found a new insurance provider for the building and all materials associated with the district. Ashley Hood stated she has several forms for the Secretary/Treasurer and Chairman to sign in order to get the ball rolling for the new insurance. Ashley provided them with the forms that needed to be signed so she could get them back to Lisa Mays at Whitaker Bank.

Superintendent Kendell Knox stated Natural Bridge has almost completed the paperwork to be added to the district. Kendell stated it would be about a year out.

Superintendent Kendell Knox stated he is waiting to hear from the industrial board on the land for the new building. Last he talked to them they said it would be a couple years before we would be able to get utilities turned on.

Superintendent Kendell Knox stated Engineer Scott Taylor has filed an extension with FEMA.

With no other business Chairman Stephen Everman adjourned the meeting